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WELCOME TO NEW EMPLOYEES:

This month we have several new staff joining the libraries.  Welcome to

Kyungmi (Mimi) Lee Korean Cataloger
Yuet Tung (Clara) Tran Evening/Weekend Supervisor
Edwin Richards Evening/Weekend Supervisor
Dana Antonucci-Durgan Science Librarian

STAFF PHONE LIST:

Here is the updated phone list to include the new staff.  If you are working with a new staff member not yet 
on Notes please print that person a copy of this Bulletin and the attached phone information!  Thank you.




